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ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
The Board of Directors of Attica Holdings S.A. wishes to announce that it has reached an agreement 
with Fret Cetam of France for the chartering of RoRo Nordia.  The time charter of RoRo Nordia will 
last until October 2008. 
 
RoRo Nordia was deployed on the Uusikaupunki, Finland – Rostock, Germany route together with 
RoRo Marin. 
 
As of the beginning of 2007, RoRo Marin will be redeployed from the Baltic Sea to serve the needs of 
the Group in the Greece-Italy routes in the Adriatic Sea and in the domestic market. 

 
The Board of Directors 

 
For more information please contact: 
 
Attica Group   
Mr. Yannis Criticos 
Member of the Board  
tel.: +30 210 891 9500 
fax : +30 210 891 9509,    
e-mail: ir@attica-group.com 

 
www.attica-group.com 
www.superfast.com 
www.bluestarferries.com 
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